

สมาคมส่งเสริมการศึกษาในถิ่นกันดาร

ในพระอุปถัมภ์สมเด็จพระศรีนตรินทราบรมราชชนนี

เธอ ช.พร้อมพงษ์ สุขุมวิท 39 แขวงคลองตันเหนือ เขตวัฒนา กรุงเทพฯ 10110 E-mail: helpthaistudentia gmail.com www.promothaieducation.org

July 3, 2011

Dear Mr. Yank Barry

On behalf of "The Association for The Promotion of Education in The Remote Areas under the Patronage of Her Royal Highness Princess Mother", I would like to convey a sincere thanks for your generous donation of 1 million packs of VITAPRO. Your contribution makes it possible for us to keep on helping the students in the remote areas as well as the victims of any disasters.

Your contribution will not go unrecognized and will receive public recognition.

We wish you continued good health and success in your business endeavors!

Yours sincerely,

duly. Wilyonor.

(Monvibha Prachankhadee)

Chairman

The Association for The Promotion of Education in The Remote Areas under the Patronage of Her Royal Highness Princess Mother